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From: manager@skyharboureastinc.com
Sent: Thursday, June 15, 2023 2:44 PM
To: Joshua Katz
Subject: Progress Check In

Thank you for reaching out Josh,

As you know the board and management were very thorough when it came to
choosing the right contractor for our restoration and painting project and it
appears that the decision was spot on thus far. We had high expectations based
on Suncoast’s reputation and presentation to the board. Although construction is
never perfect and has its challenges, you have met our expectations and in the
areas of communication, diligence, and work product, you have exceeded our
expectations.

We truly appreciate all the hard work you and your men have done for us so far
and look forward to continuing a great professional relationship throughout the
remainder of the project and beyond.

If you have been pleased with my service, please click on the link, and leave a
positive review mentioning my name at http://thankmycam.com.

Regards,

Humberto Roque LCAM, CMCA
General Manager

Sky Harbour East

2100 South Ocean Drive

Fort Lauderdale, FL 33316
Office: 954-522-2801 ext 4
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